
Dear (Team Name – parents) 

I hope you're as excited as we are for the upcoming softball/baseball season! My name is _______, 
and I am thrilled to be working with a fantastic group of coaches and players this year. We are looking 
forward to a fun and productive season ahead! 

Meet the Coaches 
I’d like to introduce you to the wonderful coaching team that will be working with your child this 
season: 

• Name – Head Coach 
• Name – Assistant Coach 
• Name – Assistant Head Coach 
• Name – Assistant Coach 
• Name- Team Parent 

Together, we are committed to creating a positive, supportive environment where all players can 
develop their skills, have fun, and enjoy the game! 

Communication via GameChanger App 
To keep everyone on the same page, we will be using the GameChanger app for all team 
communication. This will allow us to share practice schedules, game updates, team announcements, 
and more. It’s an easy and efficient way for you to stay informed. If you haven’t already, please 
download the GameChanger app and search for our team: team name 

What to Expect 

• Practice Schedule: We will start our regular practices once field time is designated, stay 
tuned! 

• Game Schedule: I will share the game schedule with you once it is finalized. 
• Team Gear: Uniforms will be provided, but please make sure your child wears (fill in what you 

want them to have – pants/shorts (color), and any equipment) 

We are excited to get started and can’t wait to see all the progress your child will make this season. If 
you have any questions or need assistance, please feel free to reach out to me or any of the coaches 
directly. 

We look forward to a fun, successful season with your child! 

Best regards, 
Coach Name 
Team Name 

Preferred contact method for direct question _ phone number, game changer, or email 


